
 

 
 

 
  

 

Greetings to all of you!  Much is going on in our city, state, nation and world!  We pray you are doing well and in 
good health.  We are sure you are having similar experiences like we are: walking, cooking, masking, zooming, 
distancing, praying and time in the Word.  One very positive note is that Darin’s job was deemed “essential” with 
ministers specifically receiving permission during the pandemic to meet with individuals one-on-one – sounds like 
his job description!  He is able to have all his Bible studies on Zoom and meet with men at parks, or outdoor 
restaurants with patios (picture below!). 
 
COVID-19 presents challenges, but also opportunities.  On a recent neighborhood walk (Easter Sunday after a 
family celebration pictured below), we seemingly turned down a random street and ran into a college-aged friend 
who literally blurted out, “Mr. Maurer I want to be more religious.”  The next day Darin took to his home the Cru 
booklet Would You Like To Know God Personally?  Two days later, at a local middle school field, this man put his 
faith in Jesus Christ for salvation as Darin spent lunch with him sharing what it means to be born again in Jesus.  
Darin’s schedule now has another man to disciple in the Word, per the Great Commission of Matthew 28:18-20. 
 
Another aspect of the disciple-making commandment in Matthew 28:18-20, involves baptizing new believers.  A 
godly guy doing discipleship with Darin asked him last month to baptize his two sons who have come to Christ (2 
pictures at a ranch residence).  These boys learned the meaning of baptism from Romans 6, that we’ve died to 
sin’s control and have our new identity in Christ, while witnessing of their faith in an incredibly special ceremony. 
 
Please pray that pandemic ministry like this continues, as we pray for God’s protection, and the end of it soon!!! 
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Pandemic Ministry and the Great Commission!! 

 

Board Members 
 
 

LOGOS Leaders Outreach operates through prayer and financial donations from supporters.  

Board members Clint Bawcom, Matt Crystal, Michael Dalton, Doug George, Scott Pappas, 

Adam Seals, Jerry Walker and Darin determine the required amount of support to cover 

ministry expenses including salary, with contributions receiving 501 (c) (3) tax-deduction 

receipts (EIN: 26-2834892).   

Serving on the Advisory Board, we have Jacob Baker, Carter Bechtol, Dirk Cameron, Dr. 

Steve Carpenter, Kenny DuBose, Dr. Frank Dunlap, Michael Fertitta, Taylor Guess, Dr. 

Wendell Johnston, Bill McKenzie, John Meredith and David Moore. 

 dsm@logosleadersoutreach.org 

 

 

During the year 

everyone receiving this 

gets prayed for still by 

name at least once for 

each letter, so please 

request prayers about 

anything going on or 

others you know with 

needs whenever you’d 

like to have something 

special offered.   
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